












 

 

 
We request that if you intend to provide a CIA that you get back in touch 
with us to discuss a suitable time to meet. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Mauri Ora 
 
Manaaki “ 
 
 
Email response received 24 April 2025 from Jaedyn Falwasser 
( ); 
 
“Teenaa koe Manaaki thank you for connecting 
  
Kia ora Doyle, thank you for reaching out. 
  
I’ve CC’d in our senior planner, Te Makarini Mapu who will be in 
touch with next step. 
  
Ngaa mihi 
  
Jaedyn Falwasser” 
 
 
 

 

s 9(2)(a)




